
IT’S ALL ABOUT THE KIDS!!!! 

Dear Friend of the SC Lions, 

Over the past 19 seasons, we have been able to make a positive impact on hundreds of kids and families in the 
State College community.  Our program is designed to help instill the characteristics of hard work, sportsmanship, 
teamwork, integrity, leadership, and self-discipline in a positive, safe and encouraging environment through the 
skills of football and cheerleading.  The participants develop as people and athletes, not just football players or 
cheerleaders.  The State College Lions strive to make Football and Cheerleading FUN for everyone. 

It has always been our goal to operate our program at a cost that is affordable to our participants.  Our registration 
fees alone are not enough to sustain the financial needs of the program without the help of corporate sponsors like 
you!  This year we continue work on upgrading fields, updating uniforms and equipment as needed, and 
professionally reconditioning helmets to ensure the safety of our players.   

Please consider your support of our program with a donation for the 2025 season.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions at JKISSLAK@SCLIONS.COM, or call me at 814-935-1092.

Thanks for your support and GO LIONS!! 

Jay Kisslak 
Executive Director of the SC Lions 

mailto:jaykisslak@hotmail.com



